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From: Wright, Edward (BOS)
To: Somera, Alisa (BOS); BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: Fwd: File #200455 Amendment Support - SF Chamber of Commerce
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 6:06:05 PM
Attachments: File #200455_Amendment_Support .pdf

Alisa,

We’d like to add this letter to File. No 200455.

Thank you,
Edward

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Emily Abraham <eabraham@sfchamber.com>
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 5:07:43 PM
To: Emily Abraham <eabraham@sfchamber.com>
Cc: Jay Cheng <jcheng@sfchamber.com>; Rodney Fong <rfong@sfchamber.com>
Subject: File #200455 Amendment Support - SF Chamber of Commerce
 

 
Dear Supervisor Mar,

On behalf of the Chamber of Commerce, please see attached for our letter offering our
support of the amendments you introduced last week to File #200455 Emergency Ordinance -
Temporary Right to Reemployment Following Layoff Due to COVID-19 Pandemic. We sincerely
thank you for your collaboration with the business community. 

We greatly appreciate your time, consideration, and diligence in response to our proposed
amendments.

Respectfully,

Emily Abraham 

Emily Abraham
Public Policy Manager
SF Chamber of Commerce
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June 22, 2020 
 


Honorable Supervisor ​Mar 


San Francisco City Hall 


1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102 


  


Re: File #200455 “Emergency Ordinance - Temporary Right to Reemployment Following Layoff Due to 


COVID-19 Pandemic” 


 


Dear Supervisor, 


  


On behalf of the Chamber of Commerce and the hundreds of small businesses we represent, I sincerely thank 


you for your collaboration with the business community around ​your Emergency Ordinance - Temporary Right 


to Reemployment Following Layoff Due to COVID-19 Pandemic. We greatly appreciate your time, 


consideration, and diligence in response to our proposed amendments. 


 


We sincerely hope that you and your team had a good experience collaborating with the businesses 


community. Being able to work through amendments together, at an early stage, helps ensure that proposed 


legislation can be the most efficient and impactful to San Francisco workers. Our goal at the San Francisco 


Chamber of Commerce is to drive the businesses community towards a progressive economy, and we believe 


this can be done through bringing together San Francisco small businesses, workers, employers, and 


legislators to create policies to address not only emergency responses, but the future of our City.  


 


We deeply support the amendments that you introduced last week. Thank you again for your communication 


and collaboration on legislation that will greatly impact the businesses community.  


 


Thank you for your service and communication.  


  


Respectfully, 


 


    
Rodney Fong 
President & CEO 
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Rodney Fong 
President & CEO 


